
 

 

One of the UK’s leading recruitment consultancies set 
to auto-enrol close to 2,000 temporary workers into 
NOW: Pensions Trust from September 2013. 
 

Berry Recruitment has appointed NOW: Pensions to 
provide the auto-enrolment solution for its UK staff. 
From September 2013, the independent multi-
employer trust will be responsible for delivering the 
workplace pension scheme for its temporary workers 
who are eligible for auto-enrolment.  
Berry Recruitment is one of the UK’s leading 
recruitment consultancies, providing specialist services 
to candidates and employers within a range of 
commercial and industrial sectors. The business is 
headquartered in St. Albans with additional branch 
offices throughout the UK.  
 

Spencer Berry, Business Development Director, 
commented: “Quality is at the core of our service. We 
operate by a stringent set of internal procedures so our 
decision to appoint NOW: Pensions came as a direct 
result of wanting a quality workplace pension scheme 
that coincides with these values. We are committed to 
providing the best possible service to candidates and 
we liaise closely with our customers to agree the right 
course of action. We recognise this same ethos in 
NOW: Pensions. They offer a pension scheme that is 
simple, structured and easy for us to implement that 
ensures the optimum outcome for people at 
retirement.”  
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Morten Nilsson, CEO of NOW: Pensions, added: 
“Berry Recruitment has taken the necessary steps to 
ensure that it implements a flexible and simple 
solution to its automatic enrolment obligations that 
most importantly delivers a good level of retirement 
income for members. At NOW: Pensions, we remove 
the burden of choice and the threat of costly 
administration charges, whilst ensuring the best 
possible outcome for members. We are committed to 
developing a better workplace pension provision in the 
UK and look forward to working with Berry 
Recruitment as we continue on the journey into 
making this a reality.” 


